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DO YOU WANT MORE 
Tilltia 

ON OUR ROADS? Al 

Ardmore Park Quarry 

wants to use Oallen Ford and 

Windellama Roads as a haulage route 
They believe this is a cheaper option than 

to go via Bungonia 

We need to object now before it is too late 
Submissions must be received before 26th July 

Submit online at 
www.majorprojects.planninq.nsw.qov.au/ 
page/on-exhibition Ardmore Park Quarry 
Application No.MP 07_0155 MOD.2 

or write to 
Attention: Director, Mining and Industry Projects 
Jessie Giblett, 
Development Assessment Systems & Approvals, 
Department of Planning & Infrastructure, 
G.P.O. Box 39, 
SYDNEY. N.S.W. 2001. c,977- e-°'e-1-41 1'47 
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